
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 11/6/2024 4:53:33 PM
Subject: Upcoming news release: Vancouver Councillor Rebecca Bligh elected president of the Federation of Canadian Municipalities news

release (November 7, 2024)

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am writing to inform you that the City will be issuing the below news release regarding the recent election of Vancouver Councillor Rebecca Bligh as president of the 
Federation of Canadian Municipalities. 

Maria will reply to this email with the relevant Vancouver.ca link and social media links, once these are live. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-
Waututh) Nations.

City of Vancouver
News Release
November 7, 2024

Councillor Rebecca Bligh Elected President of the Federation of Canadian Municipalities

The City of Vancouver is pleased to share that Councillor Rebecca Bligh has been elected as the President of the Federation of Canadian
Municipalities (FCM).

Since 2018, Councillor Bligh has served as a Director for the Federation of Canadian Municipalities and is currently Chair of the Governance
Working Group and Vice-Chair of Community Safety and Crime Prevention.

“On behalf of Vancouver City Council, I extend my heartfelt congratulations to Councillor Rebecca Bligh on her election as President of the
Federation of Canadian Municipalities,” says Vancouver Mayor Ken Sim. “Rebecca’s dedication to our community and her unwavering commitment
to addressing the critical issues we face make her an outstanding representative for our city at the national level. Her leadership will undoubtedly
bring valuable insights and a strong voice for Vancouver and municipalities across Canada. We are proud to have her represent us and look forward
to the positive impact she will make in this new role.”

About the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM)

The Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) has been the national voice of municipal government since 1901. Its members include more than
2,100 municipalities of all sizes, from Canada’s cities and rural communities to northern communities and 20 provincial and territorial municipal
associations. Together, they represent more than 92 percent of all Canadians from coast to coast to coast. Municipal leaders from across Canada
assemble each year to set FCM policy on key issues.

FCM advocates for municipalities to ensure their citizens’ needs are reflected in federal policies and programs. Year after year, FCM’s work benefits
every municipal government and taxpayer in Canada, and its programming delivers tools that help municipalities tackle local challenges.

More information is available on the Federation of Canadian Municipalities website.
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